
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
March 12, 2018    
 
Honorable Richard McCormac, Mayor 
City of Clinton 
P.O. Box 277 
Clinton, AR 72031 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Number AR0048836, AFIN 71-00018 
 Request for Sanitary Sewer Overflow  (SSO) Reporting Procedures  
 
Dear Mayor Purvis: 
 
The Department of Environmental Quality was made aware of a Sanitary Sewer Overflow (SSO)  
on Patton Street in the City of Clinton on March 8, 2018. Upon further investigation, it was  
determined that this SSO started on Monday March 5, 2018. Failure to report SSOs within 24  
hours is a violation of the permit number AR0048836.  
 
Failure to report any future SSO with in the 24 hour time frame could result in formal  
Enforcement.  
 
The Department now request a SSO Reporting Procedures to be submitted to the department  
that includes all procedures and steps that will be taken to ensure all future SSO will be reported  
within the 24 hour time frame.  
 
Within thirty (30) calendar days of receipt of this letter, please submit the SSO Reporting 
Procedures to the ADEQ Water Division Enforcement Branch. The document may also be 
emailed to me at gavin.gray@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, feel free to contact 
me at 501-682-0664 or at gavin.gray@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Gavin Gray 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division, Enforcement Branch 
 
 


